
 

July 3, 2013 

 

 

Re: Canada Post Corporation to continue using MERX for all NAFTA opportunities 

 

 

Canada Post Corporation will continue to use MERX (www.merx.com) for the 

indefinite future as its primary portal for Notice of Proposed Procurements and for 

all opportunities that are subject to the North American Free Trade Agreement 

(NAFTA).  

 

You may be aware that as of June 1, 2013, federal government departments will publish 

Notices of Proposed Procurement (NPP) and related documents on the new Government 

of Canada Government Electronic Tendering Service (www.Buyandsell.gc.ca/tenders). 

Canada Post will post a reference document on the new Government Electronic Tendering 

Service; however, all related documents and amendments will be available only through 

MERX.  

 

Furthermore, regional transportation opportunities will continue to be posted on our 

Canada Post Internet site found under Transportation Contracting Services:  

http://www.canadapost.ca/cpo/mc/aboutus/suppliers/transportation/transportation.jsf  

 

Going forward, all costs associated with obtaining documents from MERX, 

previously subsidized by PWGSC, will now be born by the proposer.  

 

Canada Post will not reimburse proposers for costs incurred for services provided by 

MERX. Please direct all questions related to services provided by MERX, including fees, 

to the following telephone number (1-800-964-6379) or visit their website. The following 

is a link to the pricing table available on MERX: 

https://www.merx.com/English/NonMember.asp?WCE=Show&TAB=1&PORTAL=MER

X&State=13&hcode=nYFc8CvG07M5ZlWO2XrZpg%3d%3d . 

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Michael Snook 

Director, Procurement-to-Payment Common Services 


